
 DECEMBER 5, 2011 ARGYLE VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Wes Clark; Trustees Joseph Lohret and Joanne McDowell; 

Water Commissioner Garry Robinson; and Clerk Joyann Stimpson. 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:29 P.M. 

 

Mayor discussed the Emergency Plan of Action adopted by the Washington County 

Board and made a motion that the Village of Argyle adopts the same plan; Trustee Lohret 

seconded the motion; all voted in favor of; motion carried. 

 

Mayor brought it to the Board’s attention that he would seek re-election for Mayor and 

that Trustees Peter Bailey and Cher McCotter had to decide if they would run for another 

term. Elections will be held on Tuesday, March 13, 2012. 

 

Water Commissioner Robinson gave his sewer/ water report. 

 -there was only one water line going into the Bain property and the water 

 is shut off  

 -well one needs a line renovation 

 -returns have been made to EJP and reader and corner horns have been ordered 

 

Mayor stated that the new sidewalks are taking much longer to finalize than anticipated. 

 -DOT wants sidewalks 5 feet wide 

 -Town will take care of demolished sidewalk 

 -both Mayor and Town Supervisor would like to hire local contractor and pay  

 State wage rate 

 -Mayor to speak to Ken Bain who has done sidewalks in the past 

 

Trustee Lohret made motion to accept minutes for November meeting as written; Mayor 

Clark seconded; all voted in favor of; motion carried. 

 

Trustee McDowell Made motion for Clerk to pay warrants for month of December, 2011; 

Trustee Lohret seconded; all voted in favor of; motion carried. 

 

Trustee McDowell made motion to close meeting; Mayor Clark seconded; all voted in 

favor of; motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 P.M. 

 


